
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

w/c 10th March – Science Week
12th March – Yr R hearing 

screening
14th March – Science Workshop 

for years 1 – 6
w/c 17th March – Art Week
18th March – Yr 1 Trip to St 
Peter and St Paul’s Church
26th March – Art Exhibition 
Open Evening (please check 
your email for more details)

Friday 7th March 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 
95.5 %

Class % Class %

Tower 93 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 95 Lions Gate 96

Severn 99 Manhattan 94

Clifton 97 Ikuchi 95

Jubilee 94 Anji 93

Tyne 97 Auckland 95

Amb 95 Sea Cliff 98

World Book Day 

This year's World Book Day was truly one to remember! Each class had 
the fantastic opportunity to visit the Edenbridge library on the build-

up to the special day, where they explored a wide range of books, 
discovered new authors, and dove into worlds full of imagination. 

Each visit was a chance to foster a deeper love for reading and 
broaden their literary horizons.

The grand finale of the week was a special visit from a real-life author, 
who captivated the children with stories from their own writing 

journey. They shared insights into the creative process, the power of 
storytelling, and the importance of reading. It was a truly inspiring 

experience for everyone involved!
We are so proud of how everyone embraced World Book Day this 
year- there were some truly amazing costumes from both the staff 

and children! We're excited to continue sparking curiosity and 
creativity through the magic of books. Here's to many more 

adventures in reading!
A huge thank you to Miss Brown for organising such fantastic World 

Book Day celebrations! 

TPA Netball Tournament 

Our netball tournament this week at Redhill 
Primary School was a fantastic display of teamwork 

and dedication. 
After weeks of practice, the players came together 

as one strong unit, supporting each other every 
step of the way. Their hard work and team spirit 

truly shone, making us all proud. They were 
officially semi finalists!

A big thank you to Miss Gates and Mrs Pledge for 
their skill in preparing our team! 

Fluffy Guests In Reception! 

What a great week it’s been here at school! The sun has been 

shining, and it’s brought such a positive energy to all our learning. 

It’s been wonderful to see everyone enjoying the beautiful weather 

while making the most of their time in class and beyond. Here’s to 

more sunny days as we step forward into Spring. 

A huge thank you to all our families for getting involved with World 

Book Day this year and for supporting our classes on their trips to 

the library. Your support is greatly appreciated.   

Reception was full of excitement this week as 
fluffy ducklings started to hatch! Little beaks 

were pecking away at their eggs, and soon tiny 

yellow ducklings popped out. Thank you to The 

Pioneer Passport funding for making this 
experience possible! 



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Donny Arthur

Leo Chester

Demi Macy

Harley Teddie

Joe Connie

Ayla The netball team!


